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Mr David Tonge Our Ref: SSD-9595-PA-33
Executive Director, Delivery
School Infrastructure NSW 
259 George Street 
Sydney, New South Wales 2000 

Attn:  Leslie McCulskey (Leslie.McCluskey4@det.nsw.edu.au) 

24/05/2021

Dear Mr Tonge,

Armidale High School (SSD 9095)
School Infrastructure NSW - Sustainable School Certification (SSC)

Practice Note - Sustainable Development 

I refer to your submission of a Practice Note for the Sustainable School Certification in accordance
with the Department’s approval letter for an alternative Ecologically Sustainable Development (ESD)
certification process dated 20 January 2021. 

I note that the Practice Note contains the required guidance to pursue ESD at various stages of
project development including roles and responsibilities of identified professionals. 

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the Sustainable Development Practice Note, DOC21/383523,
V-1.0 dated 30 April 2021. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Sidonie Crepeau at
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jake Shackleton
A/Director - Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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